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Kaiti School Updates 

Kia Tū Maia, Kia Tū Pakari, Kia Tū Rangatira

DO THE RIGHT THING …MAHIA TE MEA TIKA	 31 AUGUST 2022

Well done to Tane 
te Hīhiri and 
Ruatepūpuke who 
were our top 
banking class last 
week.  44 Bankers in 
total. Let’s see if we 
can make 50 
bankers this week. 


Photos are on!

Tomorrow we have 
our class and sports 
photos. Friday is 
individuals.  Please 
ensure that our Kaiti 
kids look tidy and at 
their best for school 
photos. It’s not too 
late to get your 
envelopes in for 
photos.  
92% 


ATTENDANCE 

We come to school to 
learn and we want to 

be here 

$569

Raised for Daffodil 

day 2022.  Thank you 
Whānau

418

KAITI KIDS 


Who love learning.

Making a difference for others 

Above, our special student leaders Alexandria, Nico and Lovey fill the local 
Kapata kai with provisions using the proceeds from the term 1 junior disco.  


It’s been a busy few weeks in the middle of term 3 as we prepare for ako hui 
coming up in a few weeks time.  Students have completed their cross county 
training and the big run, they are now moving into Basketball and preparing 
for Athletics season in term 4. A group of year 8s head out to Whangara this 
Friday to spend the day with other year 8s from Porouariki Kahui Ako. A 
group of new entrants will spend the day out there next week doing the 
same.  Next week 22 year 7-8 students travel away to the BOP for the AIMS 
games. Assessments are on as well this week.  So much to do at Kaiti! 
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PLEASE SEND IN YOUR VOTING FORMS FOR BOARD 
ELECTIONS

Two of the current board members have decided to retire from 
the board and are not re standing for election.   Turuhira 
Tamale and Charmaine Pahuru have been longstanding 
members of the Kaiti Board of Trustees. They have been with us 
for the good times and the tough times as well over 10 years. 
Both Turuhira and Charmaine have been on overseas trips with 
our kura, they have been active kapahaka parents and sports 
parents as well.  Nui te aroha kia kōrua. 


Sports updates 

Cross country inter school 


Our cross country team have been training hard 
for the cross country run and today they 
competed in the inter school event at the Show 
grounds.  After a 2 year hiatus with Covid, it was 
neat to see our kura back competing together in 
this event.  Well done to Matua Paora and  the 
team who looked fit and sharp out on the track 
today. 


This is the last weekend for Soccer 


Last games of soccer this Saturday. What a long 
season it has been, but we have made it.  There 
were some freezing mornings and some sunny 
ones. Some days where teams did not have 
enough players and others when we had too 
many subs.  All in all, it was a wonderful season 
of soccer for our Kaiti kids.  A big mihi to the 
soccer coaches, our parents, who have kept our 
teams turning up, competing and having fun.  It 
really is nice to see our sidelines packed with 
Kaiti Parents who are kind and supportive of our 
players. Well done whānau! 


Rugby and Netball inter school updates  
We had some great results last week. Netball 

played away winning versus Makaraka and our 
Senior A rugby team had a good win against 
Mangapapa. 


Playing in these teams is a privilege as we are 
representing our kura.  To be in these teams, we 
expect our students to have top behaviour and give 
100% to their learning in class as well.  


Hockey results looking good 


Matua Dallas and Matua Kohere are really happy 
with the good results that the Hockey academy 
teams are getting on the turf. Two wins last week 
for the academy.  Kaiti Toa played Wainui  Score 9-1 
and Kaiti Maia are away with another win against 
Uawa 2-0.  Kia kaha  tonu koutou!


Swimming academy continues 


Kōkā Rose is at capacity for her academy.  Please 
make sure that if your tamariki are not swimming in 

LOVE LEARNING, LOVE KAITI ❤ 	 31 AUGUST 2022

Kaiti Takitim
u Soccer Team
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COME TO SCHOOL EVERY DAY 👍 	 31 AUGUST 2022

Ako Hui ..save this date

Ako Hui will be on Thursday 22nd 
September.


Have you handed in your booking form?  
Yesterday Kōkā Lil received over 100 booking 
requests for AKO hui. If you are new to the Kura, 
this is a special day of celebration for our 
learners who invite you into their learning 
spaces and share their learning with whānau. 
Please get those forms in whānau, there’s a spare 
form on the back of this pānui.  On Thursday 
22nd School will be closed for normal school 
programmes but open for Ako Hui. 


A few reminders 

We have had to have some honest kōrero with a 
couple of our senior students these past few 
weeks about doing the right thing.  Please 
remind your big tamariki that bringing 
cellphones to school is a big no no at Kura.  Any 
student who brings a cellphone will have it taken 
off them and left in the office for parents to 
collect.   Lollies are not a good idea either.  Being 
on time is important too. It is not ok for seniors 
for be walking in at 9.30am in the morning.  
Let’s make sure our tamariki are here on time 
please.


We go out the gate ….


Every week Matua Paora and Matua Fergus head 
out the gate with a group of students to learn 
about our local Taiao and histories.  This term we 
are travelling along the Tūpapa trail and learning 
about Ngā wai wehe e rua.  


Making decisions for 2023 


The Tū Rangatira Prospectus for 2023 will be 
available for Year 6 students in a few weeks time.  
Spaces for Tū Rangatira are limited to 20. 
Registrations of interest will be accepted once the 
prospectus has been sent home. There are also 
secondary school Prospectus for all secondary 
providers available for year 8 students in the 
office.  Start thinking about where you will be in 
2023. 

THE WORLD OF URU TE NGANGANA   - TE AO O URU TE NGANGANA

In the beginning in Uru Te Ngangana’s world there would have been a 
jumbo sized moon and a blazing hot sun. 


There would have be trillions of stars lighting up the night sky and 
flashing bolts of lightning would run across the sky. 


Uru Te Ngangana’s house would be fluffy white cotton clouds.


Written by Vernon Davoren  6 Years 11 Months 

RANGIATEA 
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Learning about our 
Maia BMS 


Hinehakitai was Maia’s sister 

Te Ikaroa a Rauru was the name 
of Maia’s wake that he travelled 

on to Aotearoa.

Hinekotukurangi was the name 

of one of the Hue that Maia 
brought with to Aotearoa from 
Hawaikii. Te Toka a Taiau is the 
rock that is located in the inner 

harbour in the Turanganui River. 

AKO HUI Booking Form 

The school will be closed on Thursday 22nd September for normal school programmes. The school 
will be open on this day for AKO HUI.  Your tamariki will be sharing with you their progress in learning 

and a whole lot more. Please book in your time to come to Ako Hui.  

Choose a time range and we will try and book your Ako hui in during this time.  From previous 

feedback received we know that our juniors cope better if they are booked earlier in the day rather 
than later on in the afternoon or at night.  If possible please try to choose these times if you have 

junior tamariki. Ako Hui take approximately 15 minutes.  We will confirm your booking times the week 

before Ako Hui.     

Circle a time below please.                


 	 8 - 9.30am   	                        9.30 - 10.30am  	 	              11am - 12.30pm 

           1 - 2.30pm  	                         3 - 3.45pm                                     4 - 5pm

                 5.45 - 6.45pm (not for Y1/2)	                  7 - 7.45pm (not  for Y1/2)


My children’s names and room numbers

Child 1:   __________________________________   Room _________________________

Child 2:   __________________________________   Room _________________________ 
Child 3:   __________________________________   Room _________________________

Child 4:   __________________________________   Room  _________________________


We look forward to seeing you on the 22nd of September to share your child’s learning with you.


